

Tustin is blessed with a vibrant non-secular and nonprofit community. As we continue through the pandemic, it's impressive and inspiring to see our nonprofit organizations, churches, synagogues and mosques spring to action. You make our community better and we thank you.

Tustin Mayor Austin Lumbard and the Tustin Community Foundation invite you to attend a joint Interfaith Connect and Nonprofit Connect on Zoom on the last Wednesday of this month. The Tustin Community Foundation's continuing goal is to keep you up-to-date on community events, learn about your outreach, listen to your ideas, and work together to best serve our community moving forward.

Wednesday, January 26, 2022 Noon - 1:00 pm on ZOOM https://us02web.zoom.us/j/83460555001?pwd=Z0IHTHFHOXB5cTlxS1A2R3dITml0QT09

Meeting ID: 834 6055 5001 | Passcode: 582003

Please RSVP and please feel free to reach out with questions or concerns. Also, if you have a new nonprofit President or Chairperson, please pass this invitation on.





